
T
h
e 

W
o
o
d
h
am

 L
ey

 N
ew

s 
  
  

 

Autumn Term 
 

19th December 

2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a very festive couple of weeks with children performing in a 

variety of Christmas performances. I would like to say well done and thank 

you to all of the children for their wonderful singing and acting. I would 

also like to thank you for supporting the children in learning their lines and 

getting their costumes ready.  

Year 3/4 News!  

Last Friday years 3 & 4 performed their re-enactment of the 

‘Scottish’ Play Macbeth to parents and carers.  Their  performances 

were amazing! We also had a visit from representatives of the Essex 

& Herts  Air Ambulance trust who came to pick up the fund raising 

cheque for a staggering £1135.77, which was raised by the  children 

over the past few weeks.  Well done to all of the children for their 

hard work and fantastic fund raising skills. 

Year 5/6  
Last week Years 5 & 6 held a Roman afternoon where they informed and entertained parents and carers with 

performances, games and food from the Roman Era.  The children dressed for the part and worked  

exceptionally hard on their sketches and games to showcase their learning for this term. Well done to all of 

the children and thank you to the parents who came. 

Reception Christmas Nativity ‘The Sleepy Shepherd’ 

I would like to say a huge WELL DONE to all of the children in Reception Class for their  wonderful  

Nativity performance this week . The children performed wonderfully and there were a few tears of joy,  but 

mainly from the parents!  Thank you also for your generous donations, which are being put  towards a new 

water tray for the Reception garden. 

Christmas Bazaar 
The Christmas Bazaar was another roaring success and this year we managed to raise £1300.  I would like to 

thank the whole of the PTA for their time and commitment to the school and to the parents who gave up their 

time to run a stall and help raise the money. I would also like to thank Mrs Merritt, our new Chair of PTA for 

organising the event and ensuring that it was the success that it was. This year, the children took part in an 

entrepreneurial challenge to see who could make the most money from their stall. The figures raised were all 

very close but I am pleased to announce that the winning class, raising a total of £114.50 went to Year 6. 

Well done to all classes—between you, you raised £450! 

Interested in being a WLPS Governor? 
If you are interested in joining a lively and dynamic Board to help us support and inspire our children to 

reach their greatest potential, please contact the Clerk to the Governors or speak to the Office for further  

details. 

Reminders 
 Please remind your children tonight to bring home EVERYTHING that belongs to them—water    

bottles, PE kits, sandwich boxes, coats, jumpers, kitchen sink!! etc. Thank you. On that note, please 

make sure that you use the holiday to check your child’s plimsolls and PE kit to see if it still fits them 

and replace as appropriate. 

 If school uniform does need replacing, can I remind you to look at the Uniform Policy on our 

 website. Boots and trainers, for example, are not school uniform. Thank you. 

 Our New Spring Dinner Menu will comes into effect when we come back to school and is attached for 

your reference. Wednesday will be picnic roll day. 

 

That only leaves me to wish everyone in our school community a very Happy Christmas and a prosperous 

New Year. We will look forward to seeing you all back at school on Wednesday 3rd January 2018. 

Class Result League 

points 

Turner 96.67% 21 

Picasso 93.33% 11 

Matisse 89.78% 0 

Monet 95.70% 13 

Hockney 92.78% 4 

Goldsworthy 91.67% 12 

Dali 97.78% 12 

Whole school % 

since the start of 

the year 

96.46% 
Lead Class  

 

Turner 

Weekly results 

Attendance League 

 

Well done to Dali 

class for  

winning the   

attendance cup for 

this week and to 

Turner class for  

winning the  

attendance league this 

half term 

Diary dates 

2nd Jan  Non—pupil day 

3rd Jan Back to School 

  

  

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired to 

reach their greatest potential.’ 



Monday 
Week 1  starting 01/01/2018 

Tuesday Wednes-

day 

Thursday Friday 

 

Pizza 

 

 

Chicken Korma 

 

  

Filled roll  

With a choice of: 

Ham, Cheese, or 

Tuna 

 

 

Sausage  

& Mash 

 

 

  

Chicken Chunks 

 

 

Diced Potatoes 

 

Rice 

Naan Bread 

 

Carrot & cucum-

ber sticks 

 

 

Peas and Carrots 

 

 

 

Chips  

Baked beans/peas 
 

 

 

 

Ice Cream 

 

 

 

or 

 

Wedge of Orange 

Shortbread biscuits 

 

 

 

or 

 

Fairy Cake  

& Carton of Juice 

 

 

or 

 

Pancake and choc-

olate sauce 

 

 

 

or 

 

Ice Lollly 

100% Fruit 

 

 

or 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

Selection of fresh fruit 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

Selection of fresh 

fruit 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

Selection of fresh 

fruit 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

Selection of fresh 

fruit 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

Selection of fresh fruit 

 

Monday 
Week 2  starting 08/01/2018 

Tuesday Wednes-

day 

Thursday Friday 

  

Fish Fingers 

 

Meatballs with 

tomato sauce and 

Pasta 

  

Roast Chicken 

with Roast Pota-

toes 

Fresh Veg 

 

Filled roll  

With a choice of: 

Ham, Cheese, or 

Tuna 

 

Chicken Chunks 

 

  

 

Peas 

Or  

Baked beans 

Wedges & tomato sauce 

 

 

Garlic bread 

 

Fresh salad bar  

 

 

 

Yorkshire Pud-

ding 

& Gravy 

 

 

 

 

 

Carrot & cucumber 

sticks 

 

 

 

 

 

Chips  

Baked beans 

Or 

Sweet corn 

 

Cake with Custard 

 

 

or 

 

smoothie 

 

 

or 

 

Fruit Pots  
 

 

or 

  
Fairy Cake 

& Carton of Juice 

 

or 

  
Ice lolly 

100% fruit 

 

or 

 

 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

Selection of fresh fruit 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

Selection of fresh 

fruit 

Fresh yoghurt  

or 

Selection of fresh 

fruit 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

selection of  fresh 

fruit 

Fresh yoghurt 

or  

selection of fresh fruit 

      DINNER MENU          

   SPRING  2018 

 

   
 




